
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th July 2020 

 

Covid Summer Food Fund 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am sure that you will have heard in the press that footballer, Marcus Rashford, has pushed 

the Government to agree to the Free School Meal vouchers being issued to cover the 

Summer holidays.  We are pleased to say that he was successful. 

The guidance we have now received in line with this will mean that you will receive one 

voucher in the sum of £90 per qualifying child that attends school full time.  Part time 

children (those attending Buds or Acorns) will receive a voucher in accordance with the 

hours attended.  The vouchers will be processed by the end of this week to ensure electronic 

delivery to you on Friday 24th July. 

As you will be aware, the vouchers should only be used for the purchase of food for your 

child.  

Kind regards  

 

Kate Mather  

Headteacher 

Site: Sandpits Rd, Ludlow, Shropshire SY8 1HG 

Telephone: 01584 872765 

Site:  Clee View, Ludlow Shropshire SY8 1HX 

Telephone: 01584 873602 

Email: admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk 

Website: www.ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk  
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